
September 7, 2018 

 

Dear Pearl River School Community,  

Southern Westchester BOCES announced today that our Director of Physical Education and 
Athletics, Todd Santabarbara, has been selected as the Director of Interscholastic 
Athletics/Executive Director for Section 1 and will be recommended to the BOCES Board of 
Education on Wednesday, September 12th.  

We congratulate Mr. Santabarbara and thank him for his years of service to the students of the 
Pearl River School District.  Mr. Santabarbara is expected to start his new position at the end of 
November.   

Recognizing that this will create a vacancy in a critical leadership area, we will conduct a 
comprehensive search for a new Director of Physical Education and Athletics. Our search process 
for filling administrative vacancies involves all stakeholders. Our goal is to find an exceptional 
candidate to lead our athletic and physical education programs.  Please expect to see a detailed 
plan next week that outlines the actions our search process will entail.   

 

Sincerely, 

 


